Lao People’s Democratic Republic
Peace Independence Democracy Unity Prosperity

Ministry of Public Works and Transport
Department of Transport No: 0569 6 /DOT

Date: 05 fMow 20247

Notification of Award

Subject: Notification of Award - International Logistics Assessment and Evaluation Consultant
for Sub-Component 2.1 (Reference No. ICS-011).

Dear Mr. George Emmanoulopoulos,

This is to notify you that your Contract negotiation with the SEARECC Project’'s Procurement Committee
for a position of International Logistics Assessment and Evaluation Consultant for Sub-Component
2.1, Department of Transport (DOT), Ministry of Public Works and Transport (MPWT) for a total of input
of 05 months with the total contract price of 70,088 USD (Seventy Thousand and Eighty -Eight US Dollars
only) starting from 06 March 2024 is hereby accepted by the Minister of Public Works and Transport.

You are hereby requested to sign and return the attached Contract Agreement in English within three (3)
working day after receiving this letter and proceed with the Services as per definitions in the Contraotg
Agreement.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if there are any inquiries or clarifications required.

Dr. Bounta ONNAVONG
Director General

Department of Transport (DOT-MPWT)



